

The Williamsport Home

April 1, 2022

Dear Family Member,

I am writing to share some exciting news!

Hawbaker's Inc. received a contract to improve the egress to The Williamsport Home Skilled Nursing Center. They will begin on April 4, 2022 by moving equipment to our campus and will be using designated parking spaces on the right side of the existing steps to stage there equipment.

During this phase, Phase I, Contractors will be removing existing trees, shrubs, and concrete so they can begin to construct the new ramp and adjoining concrete walkway.

Visitors coming to the facility will be able to use the parking spaces on the left side of the Skilled Nursing Center and current steps to access the main entrance of Skilled Nursing Center.

There will be limited ADA parking directly in front of the main entrance during the project. The one ADA space, once you go through the portico, will be able for parking; however, the ADA parking space on the left before, entering the portico will not be accessible as it will be adjacent construction. We apologize for any inconvenience in advance, and will work to accommodate anyone needing access to the Skilled Nursing Center. If you find you need assistance, please contact our receptionist.

The Williamsport City Bus will continue routine service at this time Monday through Saturday.

Phase Two will begin once the ADA Ramp is completed and visitors will be able to begin to use the new ramp to access the main entrance. We will send out another family letter when Phase II will begin.

The finished project will include adding an ADA accessible ramp to the right side of pillars, a new set of steps with a new handrail and new concrete sidewalks. There will also be new handicapped parking spaces added in the front of the pillars and egress paths to permit apartment residents accessibility to the main entrance.

The project completion deadline is the end of May.

Please feel free to contact me at 570-323-8781, Extension, 1115 if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Donald S. Pote Executive Director